Dear Spain Park Student,

We are so glad you are interested in applying for membership in the Spain Park High School
Key Club!

Please read these directions carefully.

In addition to the online application, you will need 3 recommendations. The
recommendations must be filled out by someone who is over the age of 18 and who is not
related to you. Ask teachers who know you! Membership eligibility for the 2016-2017
school year depends on having all 3 recommendations and your online application submitted

by September 7, so be sure to get these in on time. Recommendations may also be be
completed online using the link below. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns,
please contact us at sphskeyclub@hcs-students.net.

Print out the form below (on the next page) 3 times to use for your
recommendations. (Do not print the letter above 3 times!)

Application link: bit.ly/2bnMANQ

Recommendations link: bit.ly/2bggOfM


mailto:sphskeyclub@hcs-students.net

(Print your name legibly) has applied for
membership to the SPHS Key Club for 2016-17. Please complete this form based on your
experiences and interactions with this student. Return this form to Mrs. Carter’s or Mrs.
Bradley’s mailbox by Wednesday, September 7. Your honest input is greatly appreciated
and will be kept confidential.

Strongly
Agree

Agree

Not Sure

Disagree

Strongly
Disagree

This student
cooperates
well with
others.

This student is
trustworthy.

This student is
reliable and
dependable.

This student
shows caring
and
understanding
towards
others.

Print Name

Signature

Date




